
 

 

Dr Andrew Goodall 

Director General Health and Social Services/ 

NHS Wales Chief Executive Health and Social Services 

Group 

Welsh Government 

 

15 March 2019 

Dear Dr Goodall 

Informatics Systems in Wales 

Thank you for your letter of 20 February which was considered by the Public 

Accounts Committee on 11 March.  

Members were pleased to note the review of infrastructure and system design that 

is due to report back at the end of March together with the report on the review of 

informatics governance in NHS Wales which recommends a number of radical 

actions for consideration over the short and medium term. 

The Committee wishes to receive an update on the various reports and reviews 

outlined in your letter as at the end of June to enable us to consider the current 

position before the summer recess.  We will take evidence on the improvements 

being implemented to this service in the autumn term. The Clerks will contact 

your office to arrange a date for the evidence session in due course. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Nick Ramsay AM 

Chair 

 



 

  


